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Greetings my fellow Sons. Let’s join in the celebration of our Parent organization, The 

American Legion. This month March 15-17 is the birthday of The American Legion. The 

American Legion was chartered by Congress in 1919 as a Patriotic Veterans 

organization. The Sons of The American Legion was officially recognized during the 

1932 National Convention in Portland, Ore. You could say…the rest is history. But let’s 

not! Although this great organization has done unbelievable accomplishments since 

that time, we need to continue to support the Four Pillars and fight for our Heroes 

across this great land of ours. We enjoy our freedoms because of these brave men, some 

gave all to their end. Please join your supporting Post in a Birthday Celebration this 

month! Take time to study our TAL and its history, as well as The Preamble of the SAL 

Constitution. Let’s continue to grow The Detachment of Colorado, get your 

membership cards turned into Scott Garrett ASAP, make sure to mail your cards 

directly to Scott at 123 Laura Ave, Clifton, CO.  I want to thank each of you for all your 

hard work on behalf of The Detachment of Colorado. Your efforts are truly making a 

difference in the lives of Veterans and their families. As I continue to visit Squadrons 

around our state, I’m always impressed with what you are doing out in our 

communities, keep up the good work Sons. A couple of important reminders, please go 

to our web site for updates, (salcolorado.org) our Adjutant does an outstanding job 

keeping current information on this site. I want to invite you and your members to join 

my Conference Call, the 2nd Thursday of the month @ 7:00p.m. call in number 605-313-

5111 access code#526231 please bring your thoughts & ideas. How about a fund raiser 

this month for CWF, Corned Beef Dinner to Celebrate St. Patrick’s Day?? Have fun! Let 

me know about events you are having; I want to attend. 

God Bless 

Commander Arceo 

303-903-5262 

nicrco@gmail.com  
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